302 West 12 St NYC 10014 30 June 1965

Mr. Stewart Galanor PO Box 547 Fadimon Square Station New York, N.Y. 10010

Dear Stewart.

Thank you for your thoughtful letter. I was glad to hear from you, but very sorry to learn that the Committee has been forced to close up shop. This is a real blow, not only because the files and records have become inaccessible but because presumably there will be no organized direct investigation undertaken. As I seem to have lost my channel of Committee news, through no fault of mine other than making an assumption which proved to be correct, and to my genutual regret, I should appreciate any news that you feel able to send from time to time—about a revitalized Committee, hopefully, or about your own research or activities of others.

I appreciate the information you provided on the Sauvage article of December 1963; I haven't checked it against Sauvage's book but my recellection is that he discussed the Walker sheeting in similar terms. If need be, I can ask Sauvage for a photocopy of that article.

Have you kept in touch with Lobenthal or any of our fellow-classemates? There is a good chance that one or more of us will visit Dallas during summer vacation. If you have any suggestions for urgent on-the-opet investigation, do let me know. By the way, please let me know also if there is a telephone number where you can be reached quickly, or an address where a telegram sould be sent, in case of urgent need. One of these days I hope that the class, or meet of the class, can get together here for an exchange of news and ideas for further collaboration where feasible.

You will be interested in the attached photocopy of a letter from Western Cartridge Company. They reply so readily to inquiries that one suspects they never heard of the Warren Report.

With best personal regards, and the hope that you will keep in touch,